
MEDIA RELEASE 

Road Closures 

Road Closures are at 22nd Street / Pine Grove Cemetery and at Airport Road just East of Garrett 
Stadium between the Community Center and the pond.  During this time, delays should be expected. 

Thank you for your cooperation. You may contact the Phenix City Engineering Department at 

334-448-2760 with any questions. 




